
 

Are     
FAMILY 
 
The word means more and more to me with every passing year.  When Diana and I 
moved here in June of 1995, we were a small family with a four year old and a one 
MONTH old.  In 2025, we have three grandsons and very full hearts.  And that word 
FAMILY means even more.   
 
I’m thankful my Mom and Dad got to know my Ebenezer family.  You folks will never 
know how much it meant to her and my dad to know there were people at EBC that 
took care of us.  Loved on our kids.  Treated us like…..  FAMILY. 
 
As I write this on February 25th, it is the tenth anniversary of my dad’s passing.  Mom 
passed away almost 12 weeks earlier.  Life really hasn’t been the same since.  But the 
journey continues, and I am starting to understand why they enjoyed their grandchildren 
so much.  And I’m grateful for how they trained me to be FAMILY. 
 
FAMILY 
 
I am grateful for the way EBC loves my family.  And it’s only fair that I do my part!  I’m 
grateful for the opportunities to be FAMILY to others at EBC, in Florence, and wherever 
life takes me!!!!!  Hope you are too! 
 
David 
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      for Ebenezer Missions 

908 S. Cashua Dr. 
     

  

Sign up to put flowers in the Sanctuary. 
The 2025 Flower Calendar is available 

 in the Welcome Center  
if you would like to honor or 
 remember those you Love. 

  

 

Located at the Welcome Center 

 

Join us for Weekday Sunday 

March 23rd  
as we honor our Weekday Families. 
This will be a Family Worship Day 

at 9:15 am and the Children’s 
Choirs will be singing. 

 
There will be NO Children’s Church. 
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Ways to give your tithe: 
 

  •   text to 73256 and enter EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church office  
  •   drop it in the secure  church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

Betty Mears Group will be meeting 
Thursday, March 13th  

at 10:30 am  
in the Mears House. 

 

Financial Report Through February 23, 2024 
 
Year to date needs………..............$257,195.04 
Year to receipt……………….…….$274,977.18 

 

 
 

March 5: Meatloaf, Mashed Potatoes, 
 Green Peas 
March 12: BBQ Chicken, Red Gravy, Rice, 
Green Beans 
March 19: Grits, Eggs, Bacon 
March 26: Hamburgers, Baked Beans, French 
Fries  

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Crew 
Leaders needed 
for VBS. Sign up 
board in foyer of 
the Sanctuary. 

A crew leaders job 
is to just rotate 
with a group of  
5-7 kids from  

    one area to 
      another. 

VBS Dates  
June 2-5 



 

 

 

  

Chair Count is almost complete. 57 
more chairs to color and the 
building will be Paid in full!!!! 
 


